
Spring Conference AAPP Report 

Amias Recertification was completed.  NYN Area 39 has 50 recertified 

amias and 1 new registered amias. 

Alateen group Recertifications are almost complete.  One group  

CMA has trouble getting mail. 

There are now 14 active alateen groups.   2 groups became inactive. 

Have participated with WSO AAPP training sessions, AIM meetings, 

Northern Hi Lights articles and stay in touch with Mary S. Alateen 

Coordinator. 

Questions for conference 1) if fingerprinting should be a requirement 

for NYN Area Amias.          2) how often should background check be 

done. 

Mary S., on the thought force, shared information received from NYN 

South that they do not do fingerprinting but do a criminal background 

check. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Doss 
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